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         Dear Mr. Tim Cook, 

 

         It is a great pleasure to discover that you have an opening available at Apple Valley Fair for Imaging 

and Computer Vision Research Engineering. I saw this specific one and knew it was most suitable for 

me. I hope that after reviewing my application, you will consider me as a strong applicant and we can 

schedule an interview.  

 

         Before immigrating to New York, I pursued studies in Bangladesh where my passions for computer 

engineering first developed. Upon taking a computer class at Holy Cross High School in Bangladesh, I 

realized how natural it felt to study and work with computers for long periods of time.  

          

         I took computer science courses at Borough of Manhattan Community College once I came to New 

York. I attained coding skills, Java skills, and high problem-solving skills throughout these studies. I 

have experience with machine learning and imaging algorithms. I have strong networking skills that 

would allow me to work well with research teams at this job. I am proficient in many languages 

including English, Bengali, and Hindi. This would allow me to bring extra perspectives to the table 

when contributing to innovative algorithm ideas for iPhones, ipads and iPod Touches. Since this job is 

located in California, I can bring my past computer experiences in other regions I’ve lived in including 

New York and California with me. 

          

         I hope that after reviewing my application, you will grant me the opportunity to move further in this job 

process. Thank you for your time. I look forward to hearing from you.   

          

         Sincerely, 

 

         Afia Nawar Jenice  

 

 


